[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

As mentioned on our Facebook page, don’t forget it is Toasty Tuesday tomorrow.  30p for a slice of toast with jam or marmite.  All proceeds to Daft as a Brush Cancer Care.

A head’s up before we break up for half term.       

Friday 17th March is Red Nose Day.  This year we have decided not to sell the noses in school.  They are now marketed as being unsuitable for anyone under the age of 7. The noses are made of a less durable substance which makes them more eco-friendly but excludes a large number of our children.  They can be purchased via Amazon.  We have set up a just giving page for donations and are still encouraging the children to wear something red and bring a donation if they would like to.
The just giving page can be accessed via this link 
 https://www.justgiving.com/rednoseday23-ellingham-cofe-primary-school

On the afternoon of the same day we will be having Tea and Treats to celebrate Mothering Sunday.
You are invited to come in to school at 2.00pm on Friday afternoon, for a cup of tea and some home baking.  Time Zone will be acting as waiters, or helping look after your ‘little ones’, whilst all the other children will be in lessons as usual.  Your child will visit you and bring your treat during the afternoon.

